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Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

December 1, 2020 – 5:30 p.m. 

Milano’s Civic Center 

120 West Avenue E  

Milano, Texas 76556 

 

 

NOTICE OF PRESENCE OF A POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE 

POST OAK SAVANNAH GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Chapter 551, V. T. C. A., Government Code, notice is hereby given of a possible 

quorum of the Board of Directors of the Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District Thanksgiving 

gathering to be held at the Milano Civic Center, 120 West Avenue E, Milano, Texas on December 1, 2020 at 5:30 

pm. 

 

Notice of possible quorum: Board of Directors of the Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District, 

Milano, Texas. This notice is posted in order to meet the requirements of the Open Meetings Act, in the event that 

the number of Board Members present at the session makes the Act applicable.  No official business is expected to 

be conducted as this is a social event only. 

 

This notice was posted on the 1st day of December, 2020 prior to 5:00 PM. 

 

 

                   __________________________________ 

        Elaine Gerren, Administrative Assistant 
 

The Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District is committed to compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA).  Reasonable accommodations 

and equal opportunity for effective communications will be provided upon request.  Please contact the District office at 512-455-9900 at least 24 hours in advance if 

accommodation is needed. 
1 During the meeting, the Board reserves the right to go into executive session for any of the following purposes:  real estate, litigation, or personnel matters under 

V.T.C.A., Government Code Sections 551.072, 551.071, and 551.074, respectively, or for any item on the above agenda for which an executive session is permitted by 

law. 

 


